
 May 2023 C.A.M. Meeting minutes 

 Meeting called to order at 2:02 p.m. 

 10 members were present for the meeting, and we had 

 Bruce and Dean visiting. 

 Treasurers Report. Current checking balance $3'307.71 

 Deposits $255.00 

 Current paid members 28. 

 If you haven't renewed yet, please update your AMA membership 

 and turn in an updated application with your dues. 

 FRIA- Federally Recognized Identification Area survey has been 
 submitted 

 to AMA. More then 900 clubs have started the process. FAA rules 
 go 

 into affect in September. You will be able to fly at the field your 
 U.A.V. (unmanned areal vehicle-R/C plane, drone, helicopter etc.) 
 It will be 

 C.A.M's PPOC. 

 The club made a motion to reimburse Doug Gast for repairs he 
 made to 

 several of the plane stands (Materials) The motion was seconded 
 and approved. 



 Field report, the field is in good condition, mowing has started, as 
 its 

 warmer now and the grass is really starting to grow. 

 Old business, The club is looking into Cap's and T shirts for 
 events and 

 for members who are interested in purchasing them. 

 New business, The club is going to reduce the amount of 
 scheduled events 

 due to conflicts and logistical issues. 

 Sow and tell, Avery unique 3D printed plane was displayed as 
 well as a small seaplane. 

 Note to members, go to AMA site and take the “Trust Test” and be 
 sure you get an FAA number for your aircraft also. 


